
Statement of Solidarity  
  
The Faculty Senate of the University of Louisville recognizes that systemic racism exists at the 
University of Louisville and throughout our society.  We believe that faculty must be active in 
ensuring meaningful change on our campus for students, staff, and fellow faculty members.   As 
faculty, we occupy spaces of privilege and influence. We have the opportunity and 
responsibility to lead our campus in acknowledging and identifying the policies, practices, and 
behaviors that reinforce inequality, particularly those that harm African Americans and other 
people of color. This statement represents our commitment, on behalf of the faculty of the 
University of Louisville, to dedicate ourselves to dismantling systems of oppression on our 
campus.   
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